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Curriculum Highlights 
This week, Reception children had a visit from Cameron from Baytree. We had been 
selected as one of the five school to take part in a growing competition ‘Baytree’s 
Blooming Stars 2024’. The purpose of the competition is to introduce young children 
to the joys of growing plants. To show the children how and the why nurturing plants, 
from their tender beginnings to their full bloom glory, is important. The plants will 
be kept in school for a few weeks before being sent home with children to be looked 
after. Then, in August the schools will be judged by Baytree to see who has developed 
the best display. The finalists will receive a gardening goody bag and the winner from 
our school will win a Blooming Stars gardening pack. The overall winner will also 
receive a £50 voucher to spend at Baytree.  
Well done to Jeffers class who delivered a lovely class assembly sharing their year’s 
learning across the curriculum so far. It’s amazing how much they have achieved this 
year.  
Our Y5 children have had the opportunity to take part in Bikeability this week. A 
programme to develop road safety awareness when cycling. The feedback from the 
instructors was fantastic as they expressed what a well behaved and enthusiastic 
group of children they were.  
Well done to all the children for their achievements.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Achievements 
 
This week’s Wow achievers were: 
 
Wow! Henry, George, Isla, Lucas, Penny, Amelia and Alfie all carefully drew and labelled a plant explaining the 
functions of its features. 
Piper, Erin and Effie worked creatively to present their homework research about astronauts. Wow! 
   
As already mentioned, Y5 children carried out the Bikeability programme and received their certificates in 
assembly today.  
 
Certificates were also presented to the Y3/4 children who took part in the cross-country competition.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sporting News 
On Friday 19th we played St Norbert’s School at netball. It was a very close hard-fought game which we 
came out as 7-6 winners. Lily played a strong game, particularly playing well as Goal Shooter.  
This game was followed by a girl’s football game on Monday evening against Pinchbeck East. This finished 
in a 3-3 draw. All the girls played well and kept going right to the end with Megan particularly controlling 
things in centre midfield and scoring the equalising goal.  
On Tuesday we took a boys and girls Y3/4 cross country team to St. Bartholomew’s School. Overall, the 
team came third out of sixteen schools with a particular mention going to Holly who finished 5th in the girls 
race and Archie who finished 4th in the boys. 
Well done to all our sport team members, representing the school superbly.  
 
 

 

 

 


